
 
THE EVERETT MOORE BAKER AWARD 

FOR EXCELLENCE IN UNDERGRADUATE TEACHING 

NOMINATION FORM 

 

YOU can reward outstanding teaching at MIT with one of the few awards chosen and 

given by undergraduates!  

 

 

To nominate, simply submit the following information to baker_foundation@mit.edu by 

Friday, March 13
th

. 

 

Name: 

Email: 

Name of the teacher who deserves the Baker Excellence in Teaching Award: 

Undergraduate subject(s) taken with your nominee: 

Nomination: 

When you write your nomination, consider the following: 

 *Teaching effectiveness 

 *Approachability 

 *Responsiveness to students’ progress 

 *Impact 

In other words, what does this teacher do, in and out of the classroom, to make 

sure you have a positive learning experience? Feel free to use additional pages if 

you need more room. 

 

 

Thanks for your input! 

 

 

The Everett Moore Baker Memorial Foundation is an MIT Presidential Institute Committee. The 

Foundation serves to perpetuate the memory of Dean Everett Moore Baker, a staunch protagonist 

for the consideration of human beings as individuals, a vigorous proponent of a broad educational 

policy, a dynamic extra-curricular program, and a congenial physical and intellectual 

environment at MIT and an ardent worker toward friendly relations among the peoples of all 

nations. Learn more about the Baker Foundation at http://web.mit.edu/baker-foundation/www/ 
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